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30th October 2023  

  

Dear Families,  

 

Post 16 Presentation Evening Wednesday 29th November 2023  

 

We are very pleased to invite you and your son or daughter to a presentation evening which will outline the 

extensive Post 16 provision we offer. In a changing educational landscape, which we appreciate can be 

confusing, we are aiming to provide you with as much information as possible to ensure you and your 

son(s)/daughter(s) are fully equipped to make the right choice at this important time in their lives. We are 

confident too that we are able to provide an interesting and meaningful pathway for all students whatever 

their passion or ability.    

 

Working alongside STAGS, Loreto, Townsend, Nicholas Breakspear and Samuel Ryder in our consortium, 

“The Alban Learning Partners, we are able to offer flexibility, expertise and choice. As one of the largest 

providers in this consortium we are able to offer a large number of courses, in addition to this we are able to 

enhance our provision though consortium subjects that we may not offer or where there may be a subject 

clash.     

 

The presentation will start at 6.00pm in Da Vinci Hall and include information about the options available, a 

student perspective on life in the Sixth Form, the application process, and consortium issues and an outline of 

the pastoral support on to assist well-being.  

 

Subject staff will be available on the evening to discuss course content and suitability of students for 

particular courses, current students will also be available to share their experiences with you; the evening will 

finish at 8.00pm.  

 

We will provide you with the online Post 16 prospectus prior to this event and some copies will also be 

available for collection on the evening.  The prospectus contains important information about the courses and 

the application process.  Our Post 16 results have been consistently good with a strong value added over the 

years and we are proud to highlight that all our students go on to study at a wide range of universities or 

begin apprenticeships or employment.  Our Post 16 provision was noted by Ofsted as being good with 

outstanding features.    

   

We encourage all students to attend, and we know from previous Year 11 cohorts, how valuable they found 

this evening.  We will be following this evening up with individual meetings with all of our students so we 

can give the best advice possible in helping them make the right decisions.    

  

We look forward to seeing you on 29th November 2023.  

   

Yours sincerely      

            

Mr Atterton and Ms Redfern  

Assistant Head Teachers  


